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MPLA/AzLA 2014 conference update:

Slated for 12 — 14 November 2014. The location is selected, part of a two-year package deal with AzLA,
which allows both MPLA and AzLA to preview the location (AzLA met in mid-November 2013). The
venue is the Radisson Fort McDowell Resort and Conference Center in Scottsdale/Fountain Hills (outside
of Phoenix), AZ; it looks like a beautiful location! Because it is some small distance from area airports,
we may need to consider van/shuttle service as part of the planning process.

Themes are under discussion, as are speakers. Ginny Pannabecker is the primary contact with AzLA, I'd
be delighted to forward thoughts on themes and relevant speakers!



